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MCS PARENT SURVEY 
2014-2015  
   
Every year we conduct a survey to get your feedback regarding our progress. It's that time of 
year again. Your input is valuable to us and it is used as part of our school improvement plan 
moving forward. Your role in our effort to provide your students with the very best Christian 
education is vital!  Please take a few minutes to give us your feedback: 
  
To take the survey, click on the attached 
link:   https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/MarinersParent 
  
Similar to last year, your completion of the survey will automatically allow you to enter into a 
drawing. This year's drawing is for a FREE APPLE WATCH! 

To participate in the drawing, simply print this page, write your child's name and classroom 
teacher on the lines below, and then have your student(s) turn in this form to his/her 
homeroom teacher before May 8th, the official close of the drawing. Don't miss out on a 
chance to win the new Apple Watch. The drawing is completely random and isn't linked in any 
way to the anonymous survey. 
 
                Student's Name:          _____________________________________________ 

                Homeroom Teacher:    _____________________________________________ 
  
  

Thank you for your partnership with us!  
* Results of the survey will be published just after the school's closing this year.  

* We are grateful to some generous parents who have donated Apple Watch to the school.  
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